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JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Jack Foster   1/05 
Bertha Capito   1/13 
Martha Boswell   1/14 
Carol Tremblay   1/16 
Alice Foster   1/22 
Roy Warner   1/24 
Charles Nuschke  1/29 
Fred Hildreth   1/31 
 
Lots of Birthdays in the month of January! Please let me 
know your birthday and anniversary dates so they can 
be added to our list. 
 

   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO EVERYONE!!!  

LOTTERY DRAWINGS 

 

LOTTO 

11  12  24  41  43  51 
 

POWER BALL 

4  9  16  30  37  Power Ball 23 
 
These numbers are good for 100 draws. You have 
until Jan. 10, 2012 to get your winning chance to play. 
See Roy Warner Lot # 5. 
 

 

HAPPY 45th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY  

 Ken and Judy Murphy Lot 74 

  

January 21, 1967 

 

PET OF THE MONTH 

 
Molly and Morgan belong to Carol and Jerry Tremblay who  

Live at Lot 54. Molly has been very sick lately. We hope she  

Gets better real soon! Molly is 8 yrs. old and Morgan is 

 7 yrs. old. 
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DINNER AT KICK-n-BACK RESTAURANT….. 

There were thirty (30) people that went to Kick-n-Back for dinner. The food was absolutely delicious and the service 
was excellent. The waitress told us what the specials were and George Burns told her he had to do sign language for 
everyone because we were old and did not understand. So he signed as the waitress spoke. He is crazy!! He is the 
one that needs “HELP”. We all had a great time and are looking forward to going there again. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERYONE IS SHUFFLING…….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come join the fun on Wednesdays at 1 pm. Weather Permitting at the Shuffleboard court. 
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CHRISTMAS AT MILLDAM LAKE…… 

 We kicked off Christmas with the annual Golf Cart Parade. There were 13 golf carts participating this year.  After the 
parade we gathered at the clubhouse for dinner and celebrated everyone’s Birthday and Anniversary for the month of 
December. As usual all the great cooks Alice Foster, Thelma Cummings and Sharon Buckingham fed 40 people with 
the delicious food they prepared. Sharon Buckingham made another delicious cake for the Birthday/Anniversary 
celebration. Thank you to all for another great meal. After the cake we then had our annual Christmas Swap. We all 
went home with nice gifts. MERRY CHRISTMAS!! 

 
 

First Place: Ken & Judy Murphy    Second Place:  Craig & Sharon Buckingham 

 

 
 

Third Place: Kathy Burns   
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MORE CHRISTMAS PICTURES! 
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BEST DECORATED HOUSE….. 

 

First Place     Michelle and JR Cravens          Lot 12 

Second Place  Sharon and Craig Buckingham   Lot 92 

Third Place Vern and Carol Schroeder           Lot 35 

 

Congratulations to the winners! Everyone’s house looks really nice for the Holiday Season. 
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Christmas Swap at the Clubhouse……. 
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ON THE LIGHTER SIDE……… 

Submitted by Charlie Nuschke 
 
You Might be a Redneck if: 

1) You think fast food is hitting a possum at 65mph 
2) Your family tree has no forks 
3) Fifth grade was the best six years of your life 
4) Putting a picture of your missing husband on beer cans 
5) One of your kids was born on a pool table 
6) Your house doesn’t have curtains, but your truck does 
7) Someone asks you for ID and you show then your belt buckle 
8) You have a rag for a gas cap 
9) Your Dad walks you to school because you are both in the same grade 
10) You have a bumper sticker that says, “MY MOTHER’S AN HONOR STUDENT 

AT SOUTH LITTLE ROCK JR. HIGH” 
 
 
I was thinking about how people seem to read the Bible a whole lot more as they 
get older. Then, it dawned on me. They were cramming for their finals. As for me, 
I’m just hoping God grades on the curve! 
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CHRISTMAS EVE………..2011 

A Big Thank You to John LeFever and Janelle Cramer for hosting a Pizza Party on Christmas Eve for Mill Dam 
residents. We had 20 Pizza Hut pizza’s to eat. After we finished eating we watched a DVD which Debbie Neilon 
produced. It was a DVD of the different fun things we have done at Milldam. It included the Men’s Fashion Show, the 
50 & 60’s party at George and Kathy Burns, the Bubble Bath Rumble and the 2011 Milldam Christmas Golf Cart 
Parade. It was all put to music and she did an excellent job.  We also watched a video of just the rumble which Paul 
Neilon took.Thank you Debbie for the movie and thank you Janelle and John for the pizza. It was a fun Christmas Eve! 

 
 

 
 

THANK YOU JOHN AND JANELLE! IT WAS SO NICE OF BOTH OF YOU TO 

SHARE THE HOLIDAY SPIRIT! 
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CHRISTMAS DINNER AT THE CLUBHOUSE…………… 

 

 

 

 

 

Forty Eight people showed up at the clubhouse for Christmas dinner on Christmas day. A ham and 2 
turkeys were purchased by the clubhouse for all to enjoy. Everone brought a dish to pass and there were 
plenty desserts too. If you went home hungry, it was your own fault! 
 
Santa Claus had left gifts for everyone under the tree. Everyone received a gift. Thank you Santa! 
And now Christmas IS OVER FOR ANOTHER YEAR! 
 
Sorry, I have no pictures for the dinner. I am now off to Arizona for New Years to see my daughter for the 
first New Years together! Someone please take pictures for New Years Eve at the bonfire so I can have 
some for the February Newsletter! Thanks!   
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